
IN THE REPUBLIC OF MAURITIUS 

PRESS COMMUNIQUE 

 

Date 30th November 2022 

 

Members of the public are hereby informed that the session of the Commission of 

Inquiry scheduled for Thursday 01st of December 2022 at 09.30 hours will not be 

held due to unforeseen circumstances. As such, the next hearing date will be 

communicated in due course.   

 

For further information, please contact the Secretary on 2604138 during office 

hours or by mail to the following address: coi-betamax@govmu.org. 

 

 

 

C D Ramkalawon (Mrs) 

Secretary, Commission of Inquiry on the Contract of Affreightment awarded to 

Betamax Ltd by the State Trading Corporation and its subsequent termination. 

 

 

 

 

 


